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The Board of Education of Montgomery County met in special session at the Carver 
Educational Services Center, Rockville, Maryland, on Wednesday, March 1, 2000, at 
7:10 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL  Present:  Mrs. Patricia B. O=Neill, President 

Mr. Kermit V. Burnett 
Laura Sampedro, Student Board Member 
   In the Chair 
Dr. Jerry D. Weast, Secretary/Treasurer 

 
 Absent: Mr. Stephen Abrams 

Mr. Reginald M. Felton 
Mrs. Beatrice B. Gordon 
Mrs. Nancy J. King 
Ms. Mona M. Signer 

 
 
The Board of Education held a special meeting with the Montgomery County Region of the 
Maryland Association of Student Councils, the Montgomery County Junior 
Council/Montgomery County Region, and the representatives of Student Government 
Associations. 
 
The topics discussed by the Board and the students were: 
 

1. New consortium starting in 2003 
2. Up-county consortium 
3. Holding schools 
4. Safety in middle schools 
5. Security plans for MCPS 
6. Security badges 
7. Mental health courses 
8. Cell phones 
9. Peace Study course 
10. Cost of attending high school 
11. Internships 
12. Grading 
13. Uniforms 
14. Self enrollment in IB and signature programs 
15. Entrance tests to special programs 
16. Non-resident students 
17. Ninth grade transition/orientation 
18. Diversity training for students 
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19. Middle school sports/tournaments 
20. Countywide testing 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 
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